Reminder: Tomorrow (20 Sept 2008) Talk on Development of Tea Sets
(19/09/2008)

Dear All,

As a warm reminder, please note that the talk on "Development of Tea Sets" will be held in
Anthony S.W. Lau Exhibition Hall, University of Macau Library at 4:00 p.m. on 20 September, 2008,
which will be conducted in Cantonese with English translation by Mr. Lo Heng Kong, the President

of the Chinese Teaism Association of Macao. If you want to have a better understanding of the tea
culture, please take time to attend!

Regards,
UM Library



